To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor %

Date: October 8, 1997

Subject: Request for “No Parking” across from 260 Eisenhower Ln. North

Mr. Tim Kearns, District Manager for SST Bearing Corporation located at 260
Eisenhower Ln. North, requested the Village to post “No Parking” signs across
the street from their loading dock. The over the road truck drivers are
experiencing difficulties with backing their trucks into the loading dock. Backing
their trucks from the opposite direction creates a blind spot due to the
configuration of the loading dock. This proposed parking ban will not have a
negative affect on parking due to ample parking in surrounding parking lots. I
reviewed the area with Mr. Kearns and concur with the findings.

Based on the above information, I would recommend installing “No Parking”
signs as indicated on the attached map.

JJ

cc: John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
David Schaffer, Trustee - District 3
Mzr. Tim Kearns, District Manager, SST Bearing Corporation, 260
Eisenhower Ln. North
Transportation and Safety Committee



e

FINLEY

EISENHOWER

SST Bearing

10-8-97




